
 

 

October 25, 2020 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We learned today that a resident who was sent to Pen Bay Medical Center following a fall last 

evening has tested positive for COVID-19 as part of their hospital admission screening. 

There are now two confirmed cases of COVID-19 among residents at Woodlands Memory Care 

of Rockland – both of whom remain in the hospital (as of this writing) for treatment of unrelated 

conditions. This makes a total of 3 cases (2 residents and 1 staff) of COVID-19 identified since 

Friday. 

The second round of on-site collection of specimens for universal testing of all staff and all 

residents was successfully completed this morning and the specimens have been delivered to the 

Maine Health and Environmental Testing Lab in Augusta. The results should be available within 

the next 48 hours.  

Resident health and safety is our absolute top priority as we continue to work through our 

COVID-19 response plan in anticipation of the potential identification of additional positive 

results among staff and residents in the specimens submitted today. 

Additional Update:  

Woodlands Senior Living of Brewer Executive Director Kathleen Olsen has been appointed to 

serve as the Acting Administrator for Woodlands Memory Care of Rockland, in Laura Rivers’ 

temporary absence. Ms. Olsen is an experienced leader within our organization and will be 

managing our team of dedicated staff members and overseeing the provision of care to residents 

for the next two weeks.  She can be reached at 207- 593-0383 or via e-mail at 

KOlsen@woodlandsmaine.com. 

We appreciate your support and understanding and will provide updates as soon as they are 

available. 
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